
Only three weeks of Expedition left for this year. 

Consider bringing 1-100 young people to experience this great mission adventure! 

We had a great time at the IFCA convention in Springfield, Missouri representing 
Ethnos 360 during the end of June.   Dan was given time to present Wayumi and to 
encourage pastors to attend the free Leaders Conference in October.  Please let us 
know if any of you are interested in this opportunity. 

Trips to Pennsylvania and Virginia are on the schedule in July and August.  The 
Pennsylvania trip is to promote Wayumi to local churches in that region.  Our time in 
Virginia will be local church meetings and a trip to the dentist. 

Please continue to pray with us about the sale of our house in Saginaw.  We are in 
waiting mode, believing that the Lord will sell it when the time is right. 

Also, pray as we have church meetings at Port Sanilac Baptist, Ventura Baptist, 
Beahms Chapel, Mt Carmel Regular Baptist and Grove Bible Church. 

Thank you for faithfully praying for laborers with us.  Thank you for praying for hearts to 
be challenged to yield to the Lord’s direction.  Thank you for consistently supporting this 
ministry.  You are a vital part of the team.  You have a part in reaching the unreached 
through the ministry of those who have obeyed the Spirit’s direction and gone to ethnic 
groups around the world. 

  

For the unreached, 

Dan and Kathy Stokes 

 


